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Daikin Industries, Ltd. today announces its donation of 200 oxygen concentrators to India 

where the lack of medical oxygen due to the rapid increase of COVID-19 infections has become 

a critical issue. 

Daikin has decided to donate its oxygen concentrators in hopes of reducing the burden on the 

local medical system and saving the lives of as many people as possible. 

Oxygen concentrators support human breathing by extracting high-concentration oxygen from 

the air and are commonly used in home medical care under the direction of doctors.  

The 200 Daikin oxygen concentrators will be delivered sequentially from the end of this month 

to public and private hospitals in the vicinity of its factory in Neemrana, Rajasthan, and religious 

facilities operated by local governments as makeshift COVID-19 medical centers. 

Daikin has been developing business in India for over 20 years. In addition to producing air 

conditioners locally and distributing them nationwide, it has also made the community-based 

initiatives such as establishing a "Japanese-style manufacturing school" to train engineers who 

will lead the future of India's manufacturing industry.  

As a company who will move forward together with India, Daikin sincerely hopes that the 

spread of COVID-19 will end as soon as possible. 
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